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ENTRY PERMIT APPLICATIONS – New Service 
The Visitor Information Centre now offers a new complimentary service. 
 
A public computer has been set up at the Centre, to enable visitors to complete their own 
entry permit applications for their return to New Zealand, or Australian States or 
Territories. With desktop shortcut links to each application, we anticipate this service will 
remove the stress that visitors feel when they are unable to access internet on their devices. 
It will also alleviate the extra work which has recently been forced upon some of the 
accommodation operators and travel agents. 
 
The Tourism staff are happy to provide a printed copy of each Permit, once completed by 
the visitors. We remind visitors that applications can only be completed 72 hours prior to 
travel.  
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